
SEMINAR ON MAGNETISM AND SUPERCONDUCTIVITY 
 

We kindly inform You that on Wednesday   

March 20th at 10:00 

there will be a seminar in room 203, building I 

where 

Dr. hab. Aleksander Wittlin  
(Institute of Physics PAS) 

 
will deliver a lecture on: 

 

“Hole superconductivity pt. 2”                                                                                                                                              
 

I shall outline some aspects of J.E. 

Hirsch's "alternative" description of 

superconductivity, and will discuss 

present experimental situation. 
 

 
The seminar will be given in Polish on-site  
in room 203,  
though the ZOOM transmission will be available  
- link is provided on the IP PAS website.   
 
 
                                                 We sincerely invite You  

 

Roman Puźniak 
Andrzej Szewczyk 
Henryk Szymczak 


